
PACE Homeschool August 2022 Newsletter

CLC Open Dates
August 2nd
August 10th

August 18th

August 22nd
August 26th

CLC returns to 
normal operating 
hours on August 30th.

MLC will be closed Sept 1st-2nd. 
ALL PACE offices will be closed Sept 5th for Labor Day.

Enrollment for the 22/23 school year 
is in full swing. If you have not 
already scheduled your SLP 
appointment with your teacher, 
please do so now. Appointments are 
filling up fast, so call 1-866-864-5491 
today to ensure you can schedule at 
a time that works best for you.



Setting up a good routine in the beginning may seem challenging at first, but pays off in the long run.  Here 
are some tips to get started:

1. Create a learning environment.  Does your child have a learning area or desk?  Is there proper 
lighting?  Think of any distractions that could hinder your child from learning.  

2. Order curriculum early and school supplies before getting started.  Create a designated space for 
those supplies and curriculum. 

3. Is your child a night owl or early riser? Work out a schedule together with your child and that 
works best for your family. 

4. Set expectations/goals for the day to day, or by semester.  Goals should be realistic.  Be mindful 
of when grades and work samples are due.  

5. Plan out the school year, if you're able. Utilizing a calendar can help guide you and make changes 
as needed.   

Teacher Tip of the Month
by: Nora Eller, MLC Contact Teacher

Setting a Homeschool Routine
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